
 

  

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

The Pre-Primary Section at the Bishop’s School, Camp 

gathered together in the Lorna Robert’s Auditorium on the 

16th of August,2023 at the allotted time slots to acknowledge 

and strengthen family bonds on ‘Family Day’. 

Family Day is celebrated to give an opportunity to the 

families of our Pre-Primary children to spend time together 

cultivating love, communication and co-operation. 

THE BISHOP’S SCHOOL, CAMP 
PRE-PRIMARY SECTION 

 
FAMILY DAY 

 

The programme commenced with a short 

prayer and address by our Principal, Mr. 

Shayne McPherson. 

Mrs. Olivia Southwell, the Pre-Primary 

Coordinator for the second session then said a 

special prayer for all the families gathered. 

 

This was followed by a PowerPoint 

Presentation along with a small talk on the 

importance of Family. The children were then 

asked to give a tight ‘Teddy-bear’ hug to their 
parents. 

Mrs. Shama Tinwala, the Coordinator for the 

Pre-Primary Section warmly welcomed our 

Principal, Headmaster, Headmistress, the 

parents and the children. 



The Heads of our school judged the competition 

and awarded prizes to the winners. 

        “Family is Laughter, Love, Happiness”. 

This was followed by a lighthearted group game-

Who’s Most Likely To….’where the compere 

announced certain funny situations and the 

audience were to stand up and wave their hands 

if they believed they related to the same. 

 

Next was a foot-tapping action song played on 

the screen and the parents and children had to 

follow the same. There was a lot of excitement in 

the air as the children and their parents were 

kept on their toes during the course of this 

activity. I must make a mention here that the 

teachers also enthusiastically participated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

  

 

 

  

  

 

Next was the announcement of the spot prizes. The parents 

enthusiastically participated and won themselves prizes for the 

same. This was followed by a competition named- ‘Family’s Got 

Talent’. The parents of the selected children via lucky draws were 

requested to come up on stage as a family and enact- ‘Like their 

child’, ‘Their child’s favourite Cartoon Character’ or to recite and 

enact a nursery rhyme together. 

 

A few children came up on stage and 

performed an action song, 

expressing their love for their 

families. The parents were delighted 

to watch their little ones on stage. 



 

     “Family is like music, some high notes, some low notes but always a 

beautiful song”. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

The programme concluded with the Headmistress expressing her 
gratitude to each and every parent for having set aside their 
precious time to value and strengthen their family ties. 
 
Vote of thanks was proposed following which the teachers distributed 
personalized heart-shaped mobile hangings and food packets to the 
children. 
The children along with their parents moved to the basement area to 
click pictures at the photo booths specially created for the day. 
It was evident that the programme was successful from the wide 
smiles on the children and their parents’ faces. 
This celebration helped create lasting memories of the moments spent 
together. 
 
Mrs. Anita Calmiano 
Assistant Teacher (Pre-Primary Section) 

 


